Submission ID: 15279

The proposed incinerator, which we understand will be the largest in Europe and claiming to
generate 50+ megawatts, is wholly unsuitable for this small Georgian market town. The risk that
this incinerator will release poisonous particle pollutants over Wisbech and the surrounding
valuable farmland must not be ignored. The A47 single carriageway is already struggling to cope
with traffic through Wisbech. The further disruption by Medworth of over 300 lorries, 7 days a
week, to access this incinerator will, of course, be chaotic. This outrageous proposal is definitely
not in the interest of Wisbech or its residents and | would add my objection to the many others
already submitted.



